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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – MAY 5, 2003 

AWARD OF TENDER - T03-042 
KIRBY ROAD AND KING-VAUGHAN ROAD 
RURAL ROAD UPGRADE 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works in consultation with the Director of 
Purchasing Services recommends: 

That a recommendation to award Tender T03-042 for the Kirby Road and King-Vaughan Road be 
brought forward to Council. 

Purpose 

Council approval to award Contract T03-042. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The work covered by this tender (Capital Budget Project 1444-2-03) calls for the upgrading of 
Kirby Road from Highway 27 to west end and from Weston Road to Keele Street and King-
Vaughan Rroad from Keele Street to Bathurst Street. 

Tenders closed for this project on April 23, 2003. Staff will prepare an additional information 
report for this item after the bids have been evaluated for Council’s consideration at the May 12, 
2003 meeting.  Construction is scheduled to commence in June and be completed by the fall of 
this year. 

Conclusion 

To be submitted in the additional information after tender has closed. 

Attachments 

1.   Location Map 

Report prepared by: 

Pat Marcantonio, C.E.T. – Senior Engineering Assistant, ext. 8367 
Dan Stevens, P. Eng. – Manager of Engineering/Construction Services, ext. 8257 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
Bill Robinson, P. Eng. 
Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works 
 
PM:mc 
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